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Change of Principal Place of Business  

Black Dragon Gold (ASX:BDG; “Black Dragon” or “the Company”) advises that with effect from 17 April 2025, 
the Company’s Principal Place of Business will change to: 
 
Level 1 
10 Outram Street 
West Perth 
WA 6005 
 
Phone: +61 (0) 8 9389 4403 
 

-ENDS- 

Approved for release by Gabriel Chiappini, Black Dragon Gold Non-executive Director  

 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Shareholders contact 
Europe 
 
Dominic Roberts  
Executive Chairman  
Black Dragon Gold  
M: +61 8 9389 4403  
 info@blackdragongold.com  

Shareholders contact 
Australia 
 
Gabriel Chiappini 
Director 
Black Dragon Gold  
M: +61 417 717 480 
gabriel.chiappini@blackdragongold.com 

Media contact 
 
 
Josh Nyman 
General Manager 
SPOKE. 
M: +61 413 243 440 
josh@hellospoke.com.au 
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ABOUT BLACK DRAGON GOLD 

Black Dragon Gold Corp. (ASX:BDG) is an exploration company with a global portfolio of exploration assets. The Company’s 

flagship project is Salave, one of the largest undeveloped gold projects in Europe. Salave is 100 per cent owned by the 

Company and located in the north of Spain in the Principality of Asturias.  

The Company acquired Australian mineral explorer Marlee Gold Pty Ltd. The Company retains one exploration permit in 

Western Australia, Ivan Well, presenting an opportunity to explore for surface and sub-surface gold in the future. For more 

information visit www.blackdragongold.com.  

 

ABOUT SALAVE GOLD PROJECT 

The project has a Measured Mineral Resource of 1.6 million tonnes grading 3.82 g/t Au, containing 0.2 million ounces of 

gold; an Indicated Mineral Resource of 11.3 million tonnes grading 2.90 g/t Au, containing 1.06 million ounces of gold, plus 

Inferred Resources totalling 4.1 million tonnes grading 2.34 g/t Au, containing 0.31 million ounces of gold.  

The information in this announcement that relates to the Mineral Resource estimate for the Salave project was released by 

the Company in its news release entitled ‘Updated Scoping Study Salave Gold’ dated 31 March 2025.  

Black Dragon confirms that it is not aware of any new information or data that materially affects the information included 

in the original announcement and that all material assumptions and technical parameters underpinning the estimate in the 

previous announcement continue to apply and have not materially changed.  

A full technical report summarising the Mineral Resource estimate completed by Bara Consulting is available on the 

Company’s web site (www.blackdragongold.com).  In addition to the current Mineral Resource, historical exploration work 

suggests there is the potential for additional mineralisation within Black Dragon’s landholdings. 
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